
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

ONLINE ATTORNEY REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT- REMINDER 
- JUNE 3, 2024 FINAL DEADLINE TO A VOID INELIGIBLE STATUS

Attorneys who do not complete the New Jersey Lawyers' Fund annual registration 

and payment process by June 3, 2024 will be declared ineligible to practice law by Order 

of the Supreme Court of New Jersey. This notice serves as a reminder of this final 

deadline. 

Attorneys may still complete their registration and payment (including any late 

fees) before that date by using the Judiciary's Attorney Online Registration and Payment 

Center: https://www.njcourts.gov/attorneys/attorney-registration .

Questions related to attorney registration may be directed to the Superior Court 

Clerk's Office at (609) 421-6100 or SCCOATTYReg.mailbox@njcou1ts.gov. 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: May 3, 2024 


